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 TODDLER ROOM 2 

September was a fantastic 
month in the Toddler 2 class!  
We started our ABCs and 
learned about words that start 
with A, B and C.  Each week we 
learn about a new animal, and 
during September we learned 
about zebras, giraffes and 
whales.  We’ve also been 
learning some Sign Language 
and learned the signs for 
“more,” “help,” and “please.”  
For our crafts, we made 
handprint turtles, painted 
apples with Do-A-Dot paints, 
and used plastic bottles to paint 
fall leaves on trees.  We also 
had our photos taken on School 
Picture Day!  We are looking 
forward to doing lots of fun 
Halloween activities in the 
month of October! 

Smiles,   

Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                    

We're gearing up for a super fun month 
between the pending excitement of 
Halloween and not one, or two or even 
three birthdays, but FOUR! I hope the 
parents of our birthday kids look at my 
book wish list and consider dedicating a 
book to your child to mark the occasion. It's 
a tricky time of year for greatly varied 
outside temperatures so please make sure 
you're dressing in layers and that your child 
has a change of clothes in his/her cubby. 
Even if your child is reliably potty trained, you never know when 
accidents will happen with paint, mud, drinks, etc. I'd also like 
for parents to participate in our classroom activities, so anyone 
who's willing to do an activity or come in a read a book to the 
class, please see me. Last, but not least, we're always looking for 
someone to take our guinea pigs home for the weekend, so if you 
can help us with that, it would be greatly appreciated.     
With gratitude, 

Ms. Maddy and Ms. Ali



 

 

                                                                                                           

 

  

 

 

 TODDLER ROOM 1  

It’s Fall y’all! 

Hello everyone! Whew! Time is steadily flying 
by! Where did the season go? Back to school 
has been a full ride. We are accomplishing so 
many things such as number counting, 
recognizing our names, and the going over the 
newest of the bunch: the seasons. We are 
currently pushing through the year and fully 
adapting to our routines. On a brighter note, 
we welcomed two new friends to our class. We 
are lucky to have Amy and Makaio join our 
class. I can’t wait to see what the rest of the 
year and holidays have to offer us. Thank you 
for being patient and understanding of the 
toddler 1 classroom.  Please start to change out 
your child’s back up clothes due to weather 
changing. You guys rock! 

With Love,  

Ms. Chelly and Ms. Jewellery 
  

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2 

  
October is here! We can’t wait to 
welcome Fall and see what the 
season will bring.  As we work our 
way through the alphabet, we are 
finishing up with the letter B and 
learning about words that start with 
B.  Have a Happy Fall! 

Thank you for your support and 
encouragement, 

Ms. Katema and Ms. Nour 



 

 

 

  

                                                                               

 

 

                                                                                                       

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1 

It has been quite a month since our last newsletter 
friends! We’ve said goodbye to our friends Ruby and 
Ezra, but we got to say hello to JJ, Oliver and Mako! 
We have enjoyed getting to know our new friends and 
review our letters, number, colors and shapes. We are 
focusing on learning the letters in our names for name 
recognition. We also have talked a lot about the 
seasons since we are now in fall. Goodbye hot 
summer! With the weather changing please check the 
orange cubbies for appropriate seasonal extra 
clothes!!! 

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1 

  
 This month CH-2 was busy with many fun art projects and 
science experiments. We also celebrated two birthdays.  Our  
friends Cater and Andreas got to walk around the sun.  
 Several of the art activities the class enjoyed included  
finding their hidden names with paint and some potato stamping.  
 Finally, one science experiment the class really enjoyed was 
finding the hidden colors through combining baking soda and 
vinegar.  

With gratitude,  

Ms. Fiona and Mr. Will 
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